
Denise McDonald
Denise and her husband, Travis, became a
part of the FPCLY family in 1989 when they

moved here from Richmond. Their daughters,
Margot and Madeleine, grew up at FPCLY and
were very involved in youth group and other

youth activities including the Christmas
Nativity, which is Denise's favorite FPCLY
memory. Denise currently works as the

Executive Director of the Old City Cemetery
Museums and Arboretum and enjoys reading,
gardening, photography, and walking. Her love

for photography really shines when she is
capturing the beauty of nature.



At FPCLY, Denise has been involved with

Sunday School and youth activities. She has
shared her gift of music in the choir and her

leadership as an elder. She has been an active
participant in our Walk with God program.

Denise is excited about serving God’s church
with a heart for accepting and loving all people

because we are all God’s children. 



Her favorite scripture is 
1 Corinthians 13:4-13.


